
 

Year 5 and 6 January 2019 

 

Happy New Year 
 

We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Christmas break full of lots of relaxation and laughter. 

Many thanks for all of the kind gifts that were sent in before the holiday – it was very kind, 

and much appreciated. 

 

The children have really hit the ground running in this first couple of weeks. They have been 

incredibly animated about our new theme, and have already shown great intrigue asking plenty 

of interesting questions.  

 

As ever, if you have any questions throughout the term, please do come and speak to us. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mr Churchill, Miss Honey and Miss Symons 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Success is going from failure to failure without losing enthusiasm.”  

Winston Churchill 

Dates for your Diary: 

Week beginning 4th February: Come to Learn Week 

 

Friday 8th February: School Disco 

 

Tuesday 12th February: Year 6 parents meeting (SATs) 

 

Week beginning 18th February: Half term 

 

Weds 13th and Thurs 14th March – Parents’ Evening 

 

Week beginning 25th March: Year 5 Bikeability 

 

Wednesday 3rd April: Walk to Church 9.30am 

 


